
Grade 3 Basic Facts Math Blasters Program

Dear Grade 3 Families,

The mastery of basic addition and subtraction

math facts is essential in providing students

with the skills and confidence they need to

build on higher level mathematical concepts.

We will be beginning our basic facts math blasters program this

week. Students will work through one set of basic addition and

subtraction math facts each week, starting with the 0 facts, then

the 1 facts, then the 2 facts, and so on, up to the 10 facts. Students

will have their own sets of flashcards for daily practice at school

and at home each week. Please help your child practice their basic

facts flashcards for about 10 minutes every night. Just a little bit of

nightly practice makes a big difference! Additional resources and

games for basic math fact practice can also be found on our class

website. Thank you in advance for your support and commitment to

your child’s learning!

-Grade 3 Teachers


